

March 2017

Dear Supporter:

In an effort to support our programs and services, the 17th Annual MONOPOLY® Night will be held at the Belleair Country Club on Saturday, May 13, 2017 at 6:00 PM. We invite you to participate in our signature fundraising event. Last year we raised a record amount of \$127,500, net of expenses.

Since 1996, we have provided purchasing and management advisory services to numerous local charities and schools. Our mission is to promote charitable giving and aid tax-exempt organizations by assisting them in managing their funds more effectively when those funds are used to acquire needed resources from others. Testimonial letters about our programs are available on our website.

To help us raise funds, we are requesting a donation of a gift certificate or merchandise for use in our auctions. As an in-kind contributor, your company will be recognized in the local media and in our MONOPOLY® Night event program. Please see the attached **Auction/Prize Donation Agreement** and **Fact Sheet** for additional details. Testimonial letters about our programs are available on our website.

We expect over 375 players for this fast-paced tournament of rolling the dice, passing 'GO', drawing chances and accumulating properties. Players take a 1-in-4 chance of becoming a table winner and compete for top prizes. Also, we have a Jailbird Lounge cheering section where non-players can witness the who's who crowd play the world's most popular board game and participate in both our live and silent auctions.

The net proceeds raised from this event will help to sustain our programs and yield benefits to other charities and people who rely on our collaboration and assistance. We are proud of our mission, **Helping Those Who Help Others**®. When it comes to sharing purchasing knowledge, locating resources and leveraging charitable donations to benefit worthy causes, we are ready to serve.

We believe there is value in having your company represented at this fun and exciting fundraiser that features the award winning and all-time classic real estate trading game. As such, we would appreciate your contribution for our annual fundraiser.

Sincerely

Chris R. Renfrow President/CEO

Attachments